
   

CIF Provides Relief for 
Gary Noble of Louisville Collision Center  

 

 

MECHANICSVILLE, VA, May 6, 2024 – Gary Noble, a technician at Louisville Collision Center, 

suffered a catastrophic collision last November that required a lengthy hospitalization and 
rehabilitation. Six months later, he has yet to be able to return to work.  
 
The Collision Industry Foundation (CIF) recently presented a check for $10,845 to Mr. Noble as a 
direct grant to help him in his time of need. The CIF's mission is to secure and distribute donations to 
individuals in the collision repair industry who have experienced significant losses due to natural 
disasters or other catastrophic events.  
 
Gary Noble said "I want to say THANK YOU to everyone at CIF! My wife and I are so grateful for the 
money that was raised. The funds will keep us from getting behind on our monthly bills, especially 
since we now have several medical bills, also." 
 
Shop owner Steve Olson, who presented the check to Mr. Noble, said "CIF is an amazing program! 
Thank you very much for all your help. What a huge blessing for Gary." 
 
The Collision Industry Foundation is funded by many annual donors and by its annual fundraising 
event at the January Collision Industry Conference in Palm Springs, California. The foundation is 
managed by industry volunteers who donate their time to help get the funds to individuals in need. 
The organization's biggest challenge is making more people aware of the benefits it offers. Gary 
Noble said, "I wouldn't wish my situation on anyone, but I hope that my experience will at least help 
raise awareness of the great work CIF does." For more information on the Collision Industry 
Foundation, visit https://www.collisionindustryfoundation.org/   

 

   

 

https://admin-concepts.lt.acemlnb.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cuY29sbGlzaW9uaW5kdXN0cnlmb3VuZGF0aW9uLm9yZyUyRg==&sig=E2vtJF15xMyWSfCdnQGgsXyQV5x3bJG2yqzHccmBjmG&iat=1715004991&a=%7C%7C253079489%7C%7C&account=admin-concepts%2Eactivehosted%2Ecom&email=fZjDsg0BUWssLoIF2EQTjid6irHjtvbXAjSw2%2Fscz%2Bnaz31g4GMMNQhR%2Fg%3D%3D%3AsCdJw7BqXtQzio7GRppY1Za%2BeQmY5%2F5S&s=e713bba4fcbd9ff4ce8cc0724e09c45f&i=467A586A39A10121


 


